
 

 

 

JOHNSON CREEK SCHOOL DISTRICT 

SITES AND FACILITIES COMMITTEE MEETING 

Wednesday, February 22, 2012 

District Office 

5:00 p.m. 

Chair Duane Draeger called the meeting to order. 

 

Members Present:  Duane Draeger, Rick Kaltenberg, Andy Swanson, Director of Building and Grounds Dan Fischer, 

Superintendent Mike Garvey 

 

Also Present:  Ken Johnson, Joe Brown, Brian Zachgo, and students Aaron Erdman, Kelsey Cobler, Abigail Krueger, 

Cody Beck, Lauren Vinsant, Olivia Street 

 

Dr. Garvey verified that the meeting was properly posted. 

 

Motion by Kaltenberg/Swanson to adopt the agenda as posted.  Motion passed. 

 

Students Aaron Erdman, Kelsey Cobler and Abigail Krueger made a presentation to the Committee recommending 

solar panels be installed on the school. 

 

Students Cody Beck, Lauren Vinsant, Olivia Street made a presentation to the Committee about the need for a new 

school. 

 

Dan Fischer updated the Committee on projects: 

- Bathroom partitions are in  

- Multipurpose room will be waxed this week 

- Still working on motion sensors for gym 

The roof over the Elementary Kindergarten rooms is scheduled for this summer. 

 

The Committee toured the Science Department and discussed dividing, with a partial wall, the Chemistry/Physics 

room as a solution to the lab issues.  Mr. Fischer will work on the details. 

 

Dr. Garvey also requested that, if space permits, that the Oconomowoc Y be given a space in the Elementary.  He 

also discussed the possibility of moving the District Office to one of the portables. 

 

Dr. Garvey also mentioned that one of the Board members had been contacted by a resident about donating a lot 

on South Street to the District.  He will get more information. 

 

Dr. Garvey indicated that the purchase of a bus this summer may be needed to be moved up to Spring.  Bus 19 

needs to be replaced.  He also is working on a small but more versatile option for a handicapped bus. 

 

 

 



Motion by Kaltenberg/Draeger  to adjourn.  Motion passed. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

 

 

Michael P. Garvey, Ph.D. 

Superintendent 


